






 

   WENTWORTH POINT PROBUS CLUB 
       9003853 
 

 

MINUTES-OF-THE-ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
MONDAY 18 MARCH 2024 

 

The club organized several celebrations and social events for its members. Some of the notable 
ones included 

1. Melbourne Cup Lunch: The club organized a Melbourne Cup celebration, where 
members enjoyed an afternoon of food, and drinks. 

2. Christmas party: The club organized a Christmas party at a Theatre restaurant. 

 

Overall, the Wentworth Point Probus Club had an eventful year, with a diverse range of outings, 
guest speakers, and celebrations that provided members with opportunities to learn, socialize 
and have fun. 

As we look forward to another year of exciting adventures and camaraderie, let us express our 
gratitude to all members, volunteers, and organizers who contributed to the success of our 
club. May the spirit of exploration and fellowship continue to thrive in the years to come. 

APOLOGIES: (Membership Officer Alison Ross-Smith) 
 
Apologies are as outlined in the Minutes-of-the-General Meeting held before the 
Annual General Meeting on 18 March 2024. 
 
CONFIRMATION OF THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING: 
(Secretary Alison Ross-Smith) 
 
The minutes of the previous Annual General Meeting held on 20 March 2023 emailed to 
members on 12 March 2024 were tabled at the general meeting.  They were 
acknowledged as true and correct by Barry Tozer and seconded by Coral Starr.  There 
were no matters arising from the minutes therefore they were acknowledged as correct 
and adopted by the members. 
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